
École Lansdowne
J U N E  2 0 2 5

MESSAGE FROM ADMINISTRATION:

Dear Families,
It’s hard to believe that we’re already approaching the end of the school year—
my first year as vice-principal at École Lansdowne has flown by! June always
brings a sense of celebration and reflection to a school, and it’s a wonderful
time to honour all the learning, growth, and community-building that have taken
place throughout the year.
This month, École Lansdowne is taking part in several exciting events that
reflect the values of inclusion and diversity of our school community. On
Sunday, June 1, members of our school will proudly march with the Winnipeg
School Division in the Winnipeg Pride Parade to celebrate love, identity, and
inclusion. On June 5, several classes will attend the divisional Pow Wow, a
powerful and vibrant celebration of Indigenous culture and traditions.
We’re also looking forward to our Grade 7 & 8 Band Concert on the evening of
June 4, where students will showcase the incredible progress they’ve made this
year as musicians. Our teachers are currently finishing up assessments for the
final report card, which will be shared electronically with families on June 25.
June will also be full of fun and meaningful field trips that allow students to
celebrate their learning beyond the classroom. Special groups like our dedicated
safety patrols will have a chance to recognize their important contribution to
community safety with a year-end celebration.
One of our most special events will take place on June 24, when we honour our
Grade 8 students as they complete middle school and prepare for high school.
For many of them, this will be their first time changing schools, having been a
part of our École Lansdowne community since Nursery or Kindergarten. We are
so proud of who they have become and excited for all that lies ahead for them as
they embark on this new chapter.
As we move into the summer months, I encourage you to continue celebrating
learning at home. Read together, explore nature, play math games, visit your
local library, or engage in creative projects that spark curiosity. These simple
activities can help keep your child’s love of learning alive during the summer
break.
Thank you for a wonderful year of learning and for your continued support as a
vital part of our school community. I wish you and your family a happy, healthy,
and safe summer break. We can’t wait to welcome all our students back in the
fall as they begin a new grade and a new year of discovery and learning.

Warm regards,
Faria Sheikh and Jessica Mayor-Rodrigues



Grade 7 & 8 Band 
Concert

Wednesday June 4th
at 6pm

Performance for the School
at 12:30



CONGRATULATIONS TO KATIE TAMPUS, Gr 5 FOR CREATING THIS WINNING DESIGN! 

Katie’s design is one of six designs that will be printed on t-shirts to be worn by
WSD staff and students at the Winnipeg Pride Parade on Sunday, June 1.

FÉLICITATIONS

KATIE !FÉLICITATIONS

KATIE !





Lunch Program News!

Please be advised that starting in
September 2025, there will be

***NO FEE***

for students staying for lunch at
school.

**Students will be supervised by
school staff at lunch.**

If your child will not be staying at
school for lunch, please inform the
office in September.



LANSDOWNE DAILY SCHEDULE

ASSIGNED DOORS Reminders
NO STOPPING 
in front of 

École Lansdowne!

YOU MAY BE FINED!

8:20 am: First Bell Rings
Students line up outside, teachers greet students
and walk them to their classrooms

      
8:25 am: O Canada and Announcements 

11:30 am: LUNCH
Students eat in their classrooms

2:55 pm: Final Bell Rings
Students line up and are walked to the bus or  
picked up at their assigned doors

The full version of our newsletter is
sent to all families electronically.
Please make sure the school has

your current email address on file so
that you don't miss out on important

information! 

If you will be picking up
your child who usually takes
the school bus, please notify
the office before 2:00 pm.

If your child(ren) will be away from school for any
reason, please call SAFE ARRIVAL at 1-855-278-

4513 to report the absence.

You may also visit https://go.schoolmessenger.ca
or download the app to report absences. 

Absences must be recorded before 8:30am, and
planned absences may be reported in advance. 

Absences

Students will enter and exit from their assigned
doors as follows:

N/K • NE back doors to the grade 4 hallway
Bussed N/K• N bus loop doors
Grade 1/2 • SE back doors to the grade 1 hallway
Grade 3 + Rm133 • NW front doors to the library
hallway
Grade 4 •  NE back doors to the grade 4 hallway
Grade 5/6 • E back doors beside gym 
Grades 7 & 8 • SW front doors on Wiginton (main
entrance)



Last Day of School!
(early dismissal at 10:55 am)

Gr. 4-6  Fit Run 
 (Old Exhibition Grounds)

ÉCOLE LANSDOWNE 
715 WIGINTON STREET, R2X 2G2
204-338-7039        FAX: 204-334-3561

TRANSPORTATION: 
204-586-8800

SAFE ARRIVAL ABSENCE REPORTING :
1-855-278-4513

Day 12

20252025

NO SCHOOL!
(Admin Day)

4Day 2

Day 3

5

Day 4

6

9 10 11 12 13

16 17 18 19 20

23 24 25 26 27

NO SCHOOL!
(Admin Day)

Day 5

Day 6

Day 1 Day 2

Day 3 Day 4

Day 5

Day 6Day 4 Day 5 Day 1Day 3

Gr. 8 Farewell @ 10 am
Luncheon @ 11:30

Report Cards Sent Home

Last Day of School for
Nursery/Kindergarten 

Access the full verson of our newsletter at: https://www.winnipegsd.ca/lansdowne/page/16746/newsletters

Day 6 Day 1 Day 2

Day 6

Lansdowne
Spirit Day

Looking Ahead to September:
Tues, Sept 2nd: NO SCHOOL
Wed, Sept 3rd: First Day of School for Grades 1-8
Thurs- Fri, Sept 4th and 5th: N/K Staggered Start
Thurs, Sept 11th: Meet the Teacher BBQ

Fri, Sept 19th- Lansdowne Spirit Day
Fri, Sept 26th- Orange Shirt Day
Tues,Sept 30th-NO SCHOOL Truth and Reconciliation

POW WOW
Grades 1-8

3
Band Concert

6 pm
School Performance

12:30 pm

ALL Library Books Due

LPC AGM
Meeting @ 6:30 pm

Last Food Security 
Pick up

School Picnic

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/lansdowne/page/16746/newsletters

